From: Elovirta, William [William.Elovirta@vermont.gov]

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 12:58 PM

To: Coriell, Scott; Ide, Robert; London, Sarah; Flynn, Keith

CC: Liese, Chauncey

Subject: DLS/OSC stats from both Valcour/Spillman law enforcement records systems.

Stat’s from both Valcour/Spillman law enforcement records systems.

DLS Arrests/OSC tickets issued

DLS Arrests 07/01/2015 - 12/31/2015 (6 months) 1311
DLS Arrests 07/01/2015 - 09/31/2015 (first 3 months) 860
DLS Arrests 10/01/2015 - 12/31/2015 (second 3 months) 451*
OSC Tickets 07/01/2015 - 12/31/2015 (6 months) 3347
OSC Tickets 07/01/2015 - 09/31/2015 (first 3 months) 1559
OSC Tickets 10/01/2015 - 12/31/2015 (second 3 months) 1788*

*0n October 22, 2015 Vermont law enforcement was advised of an issue with Vermont
Judicial Bureau determining whether a person met the requirements of T23 VSA 674(a)(2)
which would explain a shewing of the DLS and OSC charges between the first 3 month and
second three month snapshot. Bulletin below.

October 22, 2015 # 15-08
LAW ENFORCEMENT BULLETIN
Notice to all law enforcement regarding criminal DLS charges pursuant to 23 VSA 674(a)

The Department of Motor Vehicles has recently become aware of a possible motor
vehicle record issue that may be relevant to criminal charges for driving with a license
suspended pursuant to 23 V.S.A. sec. 674(a)(2). Section 674(a)(2) provides that a person
who drives with a suspended license following five prior civil "OSC" (Operating under
Suspension Civil) violations may be subject to criminal penalties. Section 674(a)(3)
provides that prior OSC violations for which the driver has (a) completed diversion, or
(b) paid the associated fine _as prior offenses for purposes of criminal
DLS.



At this time, state motor vehicles records may not reflect the payment of all OSC tickets
and therefore may not reflect information that is necessary to determine whether a
motorist is in violation 23 V.S.A. sec. 674(a)(2). The Department is working with the
Judicial Bureau to correct this issue and will advise law enforcement when OSC payment
information in the DMV database is updated.

In the meantime and effective immediately, the DMV database will no longer reflect a
“flag” for potential criminal DLS activity based on five OSC violations. Flags for potential
criminal DLS activity will only be displayed when a driver is suspended for the major
DMV violations set forth in 23 V.S.A. § 674(a)(1). Law enforcement may wish to continue
to pursue seizure of license plates for criminal violations other than OSC-based criminal
violations as allowed in § 674(c).

Col. William (Jake) Elovirta, Director
Vermont Department of Motor Vehicles
Enforcement & Safety Division

120 State Street, RM 305

Montpelier, VT 05603-0001

(802) 828-2078 office
(802) 793-9119 cell
(802) 828-2092 fax

Please note new State of Vermont e-mail address change:

william.elovirta@vermont.gov
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